

Tillingham Pre-School Newsletter

Summer term second half





We welcome you and your children back after a lovely half term break and would also like to say a big 'hello' and welcome to Sophia, Jasper, Albert and Jake who started their Pre School journey with us and have settled in amazingly!

This as always is a very busy and fun term, sports day, flower show, photos and of course we wave goodbye to our leavers who will be ready for their next adventure in to big school... but before we do that, still lots to do!

The Curiosity Approach

We would like to share with you some good news, we have just found out that we have been accepted onto the Curiosity Approach Accreditation course and are all very excited to start the journey. We understand we have a long way to go and a lot to learn but what we have seen of it so far, we are certain your children are going to enjoy it, explore it and gain so much from it.

Please find a printout attached with a little more information and explanation as to why we think this is such a fantastic opportunity for us all.



School readiness sessions

PE has been a hit in the afternoons, they have enjoyed exercising, games and number hide and seek, now the practice for sports day begins!

But most importantly the children have been able to undress and dress themselves with hardly any help at all. We have encouraged them to turn their clothes from inside out and the right way around but remembering, how ever they put it on is OK (3) Thank you for your support at home allowing them to do this by themselves.

Special events

June Birthdays Bonnie – 25th Ivy – 25th Penelope – 25th

Sports Day - 14th July Finish at 12pm, no afternoon session Parents Evening - Friday 14th July

Your child's keyperson will be in contact to arrange a

Graduation - Friday 21st July 9am 60th Party - Friday 21st July 12pm

Tillingham Pre school is 60 this year - more details to follow.

Reminders

Please ensure that you cover your child in suncream before they come in, we are in and out the garden and its very hot out there. A spare set of clothes would be handy, as they love water and messy play!

Please name everything, it makes it so much easier for the children (and us)
Please do not bring any food or drink into the hall except lunch boxes on a Monday, please remember we are NUT FREE.

If you have any questions or would like any further information please speak to Karen or Emma, alternatively feel free to send a message to your child's key person.

Please visit our webpage: www.tillinghampreschool.co.uk

Important Dates

Summer term: Monday 17th April - Friday 21st July

Autumn Term: Monday 4th September Half Term: 23rd - 27th October









